
Welcome	to	the	Eco-Schools	Australia	newsletter	for	Term	1,
2021
	
It	is	wonderful	to	see	all	schools,	students	and	teachers	across	Australia	returning	to	their
classrooms	in	2021.

After	a	rather	tumultuous	and	challenging	2020,	we	hope	you	had	a	well-deserved	break
and	are	now	ready	to	jump	into	eco	action,	sharing	your	incredible	environmental
discoveries,	achievements	and	“hoorays”	with	your	communities	and	other	schools	and
students.

We	look	forward	to	hearing	about	your	journeys	this	year	and	celebrating	your
accomplishments.

Not	an	Eco	Schools	member	yet?	Then	visit	us	here	to	see	what	it	is	all	about!	Make	this
year	the	year	where	you	unleash	your	Eco	Warrior.
	

We	are	absolutely	Wild	about	Education
Last	year	we	announced	our	new	collaboration	with	Wild	Education.

Since	its	creation	four	years	ago,	Wild	Education	has	made	an	impact	to	over	five	thousand
individual	students	throughout	Australia	and	overseas	via	environmental	documentaries	and
online	learning	modules.

We	are	super	excited	to	announce	that	by	enrolling	in	Wild	Warriors,	you	can	sign	up
for	a	1-year	Eco-Schools	membership	(valued	at	$110)	for	just	$5	extra!

Wild	Warriors	provides	ready-made,	flexible	lesson	plans	for	various	grades	in	line	with	the
Geography	curriculum,	helping	build	student’s	foundations	for	environmental	learning.

Included	in	the	eight	weeks	are	two	award	winning	documentaries,	graded	quizzes,	S.T.E.M
activities	and	more!

To	learn	more,	follow	us	on	Facebook	or	Instagram,	or	click	here.
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https://www.eco-schools.org.au/
https://wildeducation.net/
https://www.facebook.com/ecoschoolsaustralia/
https://www.instagram.com/keepaustraliabeautiful/
https://fb.watch/3pO3DYnqNI/


Complete	the	Expression	of	Interest	form	here

Calling	all	Litter	Legends
The	Litter	Legends	Competition	is	back	in	2021!

Are	you	a	super	litter	fighter	ready	to	take	on	a	challenge	in	2021?	Then	read	on!

Eco-Schools	Australia’s	Litter	Legends	Campaign	(LLC),	funded	by	Mars	Wrigley,	will	be
running	again	in	2021.	We	have	a	limited	number	of	$500	seed	grants	for	eligible	Aussie	Eco-
Schools	to	help	them	implement	a	project	to	reduce	litter	and/or	improve	recycling	in	their
school	and	community.

To	take	part	in	2021,	complete	the	Expression	of	Interest	form	here

The	Young	Reporters	for	the	Environment	competition
is	back!
The	Young	Reporters	for	the	Environment	(YRE)	competition	is	open	to	11	to	25-year-olds	who
want	to	investigate,	suggest	solutions	and	report	on	a	litter/waste/recycling	issue	in	their
school	or	community	through	the	means	of	articles,	photography	or	video.

If	you	would	like	to	apply	for	a	cool	$250	grant	and	be	in	the	running	to	become	the	National
winner	–	automatically	qualifying	you	for	the	International	competition	–	then	let	us	know.

https://www.eco-schools.org.au/2021-litter-legends-campaign
https://www.eco-schools.org.au/2021-young-reporters-environment-competition


Schools	in	Western	Australia,	watch	this	space
If	you	are	an	Eco	Schools	member	and	are	located	in	Western	Australia,	then	we	have
something	for	you!

In	2021,	our	friends	at	the	Alcoa	W5	program	are	once	again	inviting	all	eligible	schools	to
participate	in	the	program	for	a	chance	to	receive	up	to	$1,500	in	funding.
	
To	express	interest	in	the	program,	please	contact	marina[at]kab.org.au.

Keep	Australia	Beautiful
Level	1,	268	King	St
Newtown,	NSW	2042
Phone:	+61	2	8594	4077
admin.kab.org.au
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